
DEAR KING MS PARENTS AND FAMILIES, 
 

The Scholastic Book Fair is approaching quickly, and I’m thrilled to announce 

that the Milwaukee Public Schools Library Literacy Initiative has made it 

possible for every single student at our school to take home 4 books for free! 

Students will be able to pick out their own books, which is a crucial step in 

empowering young readers—98% of students will read books that they choose! 

Please ask your child(ren) to read and share with you the books that they select 

from the Scholastic Book Fair! 

 

 

 

 
Book Fair Dates: Friday, March 1, 2024 

 

 

 
Thank you for supporting our readers, and enjoy your books! 

 
 
Sincerely,  
Ms. Ellis 
Principal 
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